
Professor Tine Halds inaugural lecture

Meeting room M1, Building 101A, first floor
Technical University of Denmark, DTU
Anker Engelundsvej 1
2800 Kgs. Lyngby

Please register at www.food.dtu.dk.

Kind regards

Christine Nellemann
Director of Institute,
National Food Institute, Technical University of Denmark

On Friday 3 June 2016 from 15.00 to 16.00, Tine Hald will give 
her inaugural lecture as professor at the National Food Institute, 
Technical University of Denmark. 

Tine Hald will present the background, status and prospects 
of future perspectives for her research in a lecture entitled 
‘Translating science into public health action: The valley of 
death’.

The National Food Institute invites everybody to this lecture and the subsequent reception in:


